
-   LETTER HEAD   -



September 6, 2017


Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to confirm that this package contains a very small quantity (<1g) of a chemical sample for research purposes that is being sent for analysis.  

This sample is non-hazardous and not regulated as dangerous good per IATA regulations. 

The sample has no resale value and is declared as $1.00 US Dollar for customs purposes
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